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  Weekly Newsletter 
      Phone: 715-421-3634  

      Extensions: Mrs. Hannah Mueller - 15.  

Discoverers (6wks-1yr) – 25   Explorers (1-2yrs) - 21 

Inventors (2-3yrs) - 20          Before/After Care - 20 

Email: littlelambs@stpaulswr.org 

 

From the Director:  
Spring break forms have gone out. Please have those turned in by Monday, March 

12th. Adjustments can be made until Monday, March 19th. If you have misplaced 

yours, there are extras in the file holder next to the mailboxes. 

Reminders: 

 Schedules are due Wednesday by 6pm. 

 All children must wash their hands immediately at 

drop-off and immediately when a parent arrives to 

pick them up. This will help keep home germs at 

home and care germs at care.  

 Please send your child’s winter gear so we can go outside! 

 Registration packets for 3K for the 2018-19 school year have been put 

in your mailbox. Please have yours filled out and turned in as soon as 

possible to reserve your spot. Space is limited. Registration for Preschool 

will be transitioning to the responsibility of the registrar, Kristie Schroeder, 

if you have questions. Her email is registrar@stpaulswr.org.   

 

From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr):  

We would like to welcome, Cayden, to our room this week! We’ve 

been working on rolling over and reading books! 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet 

EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Explorers (1-2yrs):  
This week we made a handprint shamrock, made leprechaun masks, 

practiced sorting with Lucky Charms cereal, colored a David and 

Goliath coloring sheet, played in the gym, and danced to a Wiggles 

video. 

Bible Story: David and Goliath 
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Books We Read: David and the Big Giant 

Songs: My God is so Big 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Inventors (2-3yrs): 
This week we are celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday by reading a few of his books. We 

played Cat in the Hat bean bag toss and Oobleck (magic mud). We’ve been working 

on the letter, T, and added the color green to our ice 

cream cone! We would also like to welcome, Hazel, to our 

classroom! 

We are hoping to go outside next week. Please make sure 

your child’s winter gear is here! 

Bible Story: A Fishermen’s Net. We also made a paper 

plate fish mobile.  

Next Week Theme: St. Patrick’s Day 

Reminders: 

 Please check your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 
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